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February 1, 2024 
 
Mr. Brian Platt, City Manager 
City of Kansas City 
414 E. 12th St. 
Kansas City, MO 64106 
 
RE:  FY 2023 State and Local Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLCGP)  
        Award #EMW-2023-CY-00007-NR28 
 
Dear Mr. Platt: 
 
Thank you for your recent application submission to the FY 2023 State and Local Cybersecurity Grant 
Program (SLCGP). Your application 163809 has been selected for funding in the amount of $49,587.28. 
As a condition of this award, you are required to contribute a cost match in the amount of $12,396.82 of 
non-Federal funds, or twenty percent of the total approved project costs of $61,984.10. 

Enclosed is the FY 2023 SLCGP Subaward Agreement for City of Kansas City. The Missouri 
Department of Public Safety (DPS) Office of Homeland Security (OHS) asks you to carefully review and 
sign the documentation provided. By signing the Subaward Agreement and initialing each page of the 
Articles of Agreement and Special Conditions you are certifying your acceptance of the award conditions. 
Once signed and initialed, please return the documents to our office no later than March 2, 2024.  
 
The project period of performance for this award begins February 1, 2024 and ends January 31, 2027. 
 
A risk assessment for this award was completed in accordance with requirements from 2 CFR 200.332. 
City of Kansas City received a total score of twenty-three (23), which classifies the agency as a medium 
risk subrecipient of noncompliance with the FY 2023 SLCGP.  
 
We look forward to working with you on this award. Should you have any questions or need additional 
information, do not hesitate to contact Sue Ann Surface at (573) 751-5951 or 
SueAnn.Surface@dps.mo.gov.      
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joni McCarter, Program Manager 
Missouri Department of Public Safety 
Office of Homeland Security 
 
Attachment(s):  Subaward Agreement 
Articles of Agreement/Special Conditions 
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